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Dear Parents & Carers,          

 

Friday 21st March is Red Nose Day (40th Anniversary) 

 

Every year we look at supporting 3 events each term with a non-uniform day. In the Autumn 

we raised over £1,900 for the School’s Sustainability drive led by Mr Waterman. This Spring 

we will again be supporting Comic Relief, which is celebrating its 40th anniversary.  

 

Please come along to Hitchin Town Square from 11:30am until 14:30pm on Friday 21st March 

to support our boys, who will be raising money by playing great music and telling bad jokes. 

In addition, this Friday we would like all students to come to school dressed in something 

red and non-uniform as a recognition of Red Nose Day. 

 

As usual we will be collecting a donation of £2 from every student in advance of the day. We 

do strongly encourage the students to wear as much red as possible. Donations can be 

made via Wisepay, which is live now, or we can take £2 cash on the day when sixth formers 

will be going round collecting.   

 

On the day, please remind any sixth form students to bring their smart cards into school 

rather than leave them in their jacket pockets.  

 

We try to encourage boys to think for themselves, but act for others - a simple donation 

makes a difference to the life of someone less fortunate - so this is an ideal way to 

demonstrate that commitment. Thank you in advance for your kind contributions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr P. Dawson 

Assistant Headteacher (Co-Curricular)  

 

 


